
Unannounced inspections carried out in passenger

rail transport, travel agency services and products

distribution, and digital mobility systems sectors

Published on May 12, 2023

The General Rapporteur of the Autorité de la concurrence indicates that

unannounced inspections were carried out in the passenger rail transport, travel

agency services and products distribution, and digital mobility systems sectors.
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